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Annual Pumpkin Decoration competition 

 

Dear Parents,  

Halloween is coming up so we are holding our annual competition in school for the best decorated 

pumpkin.  

If your child would like to enter, then bring your child’s decorated pumpkin to school on Monday 31st 

October 2022 along with £1.00 entrance fee. The £1.00 should be put into an envelope with your 

child’s name on it and given to the class teacher.  

Please ensure that the pumpkin has your child’s name and class number clearly written on (ideally in 

permanent pen in case of rain!) All pumpkins will need to be placed at the front of the school 

besides the railings that run along the playground outside the main Reception. 

Each year group will be clearly labelled to make this easier. There will be a first prize winner in every 

year group and a consolation prize for every child who enters. At the end of the day, please collect 

your child’s pumpkin to decorate your home for Halloween! 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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